
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

April 2025 - Issue 13 

Our focus value this half term: 

Curiosity 

                        Integrity 

                        Creativity 

             Resilience 

 

Aspiration 

Happiness 

Diary Dates 

April 

Easter holidays - Monday 14th to Friday 25th 

April. 

28th Return to school 

28th TOPIC week - Geography 

29th Ingestre Hall residential (2 nights) 

 

May 

5th Bank Holiday 

7th Governors in School 

12th to 15th KS2 SATs week 

16th Y6 Bowling 

 

Attendance 

Whole School - 93.5% 

Purple - 95.6% 

Indigo - 95.2% 

Pink - 94.3% 

Lilac - 94.2% 

Green - 94.1% 

Orange - 93.8% 

Blue - 93.1% 

Red - 92.1% 

Yellow - 90.8% 

Butterfly - 90.8% 

 

Message from our Head Teacher  

 

Happy Holidays to everyone. I hope you all have lots of family time planned. This 

term has been hectic, as you can see from the pictures we have worked hard and 

had lots of fun.  The Easter performance was a great success and I am proud of the 

children and the staff for ensuring this went ahead.   

 

I am also pleased that we have been able to take part in so many activities in school. 

Many thanks to all the parents who attended the Easter workshops in nursery and      

reception.  

 

Next term, we have even more planned to enhance our curriculum including Ingestre 

Hall, Kingswood and the Theatre trip to London. 

 I look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on the 28.04.25, well rested 

and eager to make the most of the Summer term.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For Homework:  Jagtar, Zachery, Avreet, Mansirat, Aman, Benjamin, Alexus, Zenya,               

Devansh, Louiza, Nym, Ade, Scarlett R, Ilham, David, Jasmeet, Ruby, Robyn B.               

For Reading: Kyan, Simiyah, Iman, Luke, Karina, Ola, Takunda, Oliver, Ethan, Andrew, 

Luke, Logan K, Haddasah, Avreet, Smilte, Wendy, Perkins, Dinell. 

For Science: Evie, Harry, Arthur, Amreet, Ella T, Amar, Eden,              

Matilda, Livjot, Ekam, Pavittarjot, Arianna, Aneesa, Nathan,              

Sophia P, Robert, Veer, Harvey E. 

 

 

 

Well done 

to Robyn, 

winner of 

our Name 

the Bunny 

competition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the      

winners of our Guess 

the weight of the 

Easter Egg                  

competition; Aryaan, 

Jaiveer and Kameron. 

 

Also Aditya’s parents 

who have won the 

Parent  

hamper 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

to Leo who is 

the winner of 

our Children’s 

Easter Hamper 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Orange Class Church Trip 

Swimming Gala 

 

On Thursday 3rd April, 8 Lanesfield 

swimmers took to the pool. 

We were all excited and nervous.   

Before we started we had a warm up 

and got ourselves ready. We were in 

the 2nd of 3 heats.  

During the races, everyone was so 

competitive and tried their best. One 

of the swimming teachers started us 

by blowing a whistle.  

First up was Veer, he achieved 1st in 

heat in the freestyle, followed by       

Nevaeh who also came first in the freestyle. Harvey-Joe got 3rd in the backstroke, 

he nearly got second place he was so close; whilst, Freya got first in the girl’s 

backstroke. Ellis achieved second in the front crawl and Robyn B also proved her 

outside swimming lessons paid off and achieved 1st in the girls 25 metre front 

crawl. In the 50m swim Rocco and Robyn H achieved 2nd and again were so close 

to 1st. 

The final races were the relays, where we finished 2nd in the heats. Unfortunately 

our times weren’t quite quick enough for the medals this time but everyone gave it 

their all and cheered each other on during the races.  

 

Robyn and Harvey - Joe 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Look how our chicks in Nursery have grown! 

Nursery Easter Crafts 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Reception Parental      

Workshop 

 

A big thank you to all of 

the parents who attended 

the Reception parent work-

shop. 

 We hope they enjoy using 

all of the resources at 

home with the children.  

Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 

 

A big thank you to all Reception parents who helped their child make an Easter 

Bonnett, we had some amazing designs. 


